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A New Academic Year! 
 

The FY 24 academic year has begun in a spirit of 

collaboration and excitement, according to 

remarks in reports from Student Senate, 

Faculty and Mid-Management leaders, as well as 

President Moore and Chairman Mark Stephens.   
 

Counselors helped colleagues in Admissions with 

registration for the month of August.  The 

Welcome Squad including Student Affairs staff 

and 24 student volunteers, is out in full force 

welcoming back and assisting students and 

visitors.  The Welcome Desk staff initiated new 

procedures to shorten lines and improve the 

student experience. 
 

President Moore thanked everyone for their  

efforts in connecting with students and 

community members.  Chairman Stephens 

expressed his pride in Triton College. 
 

 

 
 

Members of the Triton College Welcome Squad 
Deans Julia Willis, Hilary Meyer, and Denise Jones 

 

 

 

 

 Action Exhibits & Purchasing Schedules Approved   All exhibits presented to the Board were 

approved, including a clinical agreement with Loyola University Health System and Emergency 

Repairs to the G Building Chiller.  See the Board of Trustees website for information on all of 

the items that went to the Board of Trustees in August. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Window Replacement 
 

The Board of Trustees approved increasing 

the project scope for the Phase 2 Window 

Replacement project.  This increase will 

allow for the completion of all three floors 

of the F Bldg.  This is in addition to the 

recently completed project which includes 

the second and third floor windows of the 

D and E Buildings. 
 

President Moore witnessed some window 

replacement work in action on a recent 

campus walkabout, as seen in the photo to 

the left. 
 

 

 

 

https://www.triton.edu/about/administration/board-of-trustees/

